Dear Waco Tennis Fans:

We are looking for people willing to welcome a female tennis player into their home for the Waco Showdown November 4-13, 2016, or any part of that week. This is a great opportunity to share your home as a host and ambassador for our great city!

The Waco Showdown is a \$50K Women's Professional Tennis Tournament held at Baylor University, and includes players ranked from #60 – 300 in the world. These players may qualify for future US Opens, or any other Grand Slam tournament. These players are usually between 20-30 years of age.

Please see the attached information and form for further instructions and reply to us ASAP. Again, your home will be appreciated even if only for a couple of nights that week, just let us know your availability.

Kelly Lee (719-464-5518) & Amy Fields (254-715-7990), Waco Showdown Housing Coordinators

- Players need a bedroom and bathroom (bathroom can be shared)
- It is nice to provide simple breakfast items (continental style and healthy are preferred)
- Lunch and dinner are not expected, but if you want to invite your player (s) for that, it will be appreciated.
- Normally players leave in the morning and return at the end of the day, but a key or access to the house is helpful
- If you can provide transportation, it is appreciated, but not necessary; just let us know
- Keep in mind there is the BU vs TCU football game Saturday night, Nov 5th.
- Although not necessary, offering washer/dryer is nice.
- Please come watch your player perform in the tournament